

THE ROTARY CLUB OF PORT PERRY, ONTARIO P.O. Box 711, Port Perry, Ontario L9L 1A6 rotaryclubofportperry.com

May 2016

Bob Verwey Owasco Volkswagen 2030 Champlain Ave. Whitby, ON L1N 6A7

Dear Bob.

The Rotary Club of Port Perry wants to thank you so much for your valued support of this year's Spring Gala, held on Saturday, April 23, 2016. Through your generous contribution along with those of our outstanding community the event was considered a great success by those who attended.

The event raised over \$47,000. These funds will assist the club to continue its good work in the community and beyond.

- * a \$75,000 contribution to date to the "Your Hospital, Your Future" renovation campaign
- * continuing the refurbishment of Camp Scugog a Summer Camp servicing under privileged inner city children and their families
- * hosting the annual Seniors Christmas dinner, supporting 200 of our local seniors
- * providing bursaries for local students at the secondary and university level
- * support for our local foodbank, the Santa Claus parade and Polar Plunge
- * literacy in our schools and first nations communities

The club also contributes to Rotary International projects including building schools, drilling wells, providing shelter boxes for disaster relief and vaccinating to eliminate Polio worldwide.

Once again, Thank you

Robert Keeler

President, Rotary Club of Port Perry

Joanne Fowler

Rotary Spring Gala Chairperson

